
 
 

Application Deadline for Participating in Blessing Ceremony in Korea - this Sun. 
 
Michael Balcomb and Crescentia DeGoede 
January 7, 2016 
 

Dear Families and Participants of the Upcoming Foundation Day Blessing Ceremony, 

 

For couples planning to participating in the Foundation Day Blessing Ceremony on February 20 in Korea, 

the application deadline is this Sunday, January 10. 

 

Blessing Application 

 

All applications should be in by this Sunday to ensure participation in the Korea Blessing 

Experience from February 18 to February 21. 

 

Also, the deadline for the Korea Travel Grant is this Sunday, January 10. 

 

Please note that the deadline for couples participating in the USA is Sunday, January 31. 

 

If you need help with your application or have any questions, please contact 

bfmtechsupport@ unification.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 

 
Crescentia DeGoede 

Director, Blessing and Family Ministry 

 

 


